
Pennsylvania, the family contacted Tamaki Law to investigate. The family did not know who hit them,
and the police report indicated that more than a dozen vehicles were involved in multiple collisions,
but it was unclear who had hit the family vehicle.
      After months of investigation, including reviewing 911 calls, interviewing dozens of witnesses, and
talking to emergency responders, we learned that a tow truck responding to an earlier collision was
driving too fast for conditions and smashed into the family vehicle.
      Despite that evidence, the tow truck denied liability, and Tamaki Law filed suit against it and eight
other drivers suspected of contributing to the collision. After years of litigation, the case settled for
more than $1,500,000, which was the collective insurance policy limits of all defendants.
   If you or a loved one have been involved in a serious accident and need dedicated legal
representation, don't hesitate to reach out. Contact Tamaki Law today for a free consultation and let
us help you fight for the justice and compensation you deserve.
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NEWSLETTER
    While on a cross-country trip from Pennsylvania to the
Redwoods Forest in California, the Doe Family traveled through the
Tri-Cities when they encountered a sudden snowstorm on I-82
south of Kennewick. The family of four pulled to the side of the road
as white-out conditions began to form. They could see and hear
other vehicles colliding around them when they were violently
struck by another vehicle.
         The collision caused severe injuries to each family member,
and after finally being discharged from the hospital and returning to

Edition #03 JUNE 2024



2

COMMUNITY
FOCUS

MAKING A DIFFERENCE AT RIDGEVIEW
    Recently, our Yakima team had the incredible opportunity
to support the young women at Ridgeview, a low-security
facility dedicated to helping female youth reintegrate into the
community. We came together to assemble gifts filled with
essentials and personal items tailored to each resident's
needs and preferences.

    After delivering the packages, we enjoyed a lunch with
the young women, watched them excitedly open their gifts, and received a tour of the facility. It was
a beautiful day spent sharing stories and getting to know these resilient young ladies. This
experience was not only rewarding but also reinforced our commitment to making a positive
difference in our communities. 

HELPING HANDS AT MY FRIENDS’ PLACE
    Our Tri-Cities office recently volunteered at My Friend's Place, a nonprofit dedicated to providing
essential services to homeless teenagers. This organization offers a safe haven, providing beds,
meals, clothing, showers, laundry facilities, and other critical necessities.
    Our team helped with various tasks around the facility, including outdoor weeding, patio cleanup,
organizing craft and linen closets, and cleaning the fridge. The experience was deeply rewarding
for everyone involved. It was a wonderful opportunity to step away from our desks and contribute to
the well-being of vulnerable community members. We are proud of our team’s dedication to
community service and look forward to more opportunities to give back.
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M.B.
“I wholeheartedly recommend
Tamaki Law to anyone seeking top-
notch legal representation. Their
integrity, expertise, and unwavering
dedication make them a standout
choice when looking for a personal
injury attorney in Washington. I look
forward to continuing to work with
Tamaki Law in the future.”

REVIEWS

A.B.
“This place went above and beyond
and exceeded my expectations for
an attorney. I am proud to say I will
recommend them to anyone for
their attorney needs. They were
consistent the entire process and
never did I have any kind of doubt
or anything negative to say about
this place. They are very
professional and they know the
ends and outs of their job.”

FOLLOW US

Yakima Office
1340 N 16th Ave, Ste C

Yakima, WA 98902
(509) 248-8338

Tri-Cities Office
8900 W Tucannon Ave
Kennewick, WA 99336

(509) 783-8333

CONTACT US
Bellevue Office

12207 NE 8th St, Ste 5
Bellevue, WA 98005

(425) 679-6421
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